
 

Dy’ Mergher  peswardhekves mis-Gwynngala 2022 
(Wednesday 14th September 2022) 

Kynyav (Autumn) 2022 
 

Dynnargh (welcome) back to a new academic year. It has been lovely to see both old and new 
faces back at Coads Green.  We hope you have all had a lovely summer and are looking         

forward to the year ahead! 

Thank you to all the parents who have returned the signed slip from our Allergy Awareness     
Letter. Whilst we understand this is a significant change for our school, we hope you will support 

us in providing a safe learning environment for all our pupils, parents, staff and stakeholders    
including visitors.  It is our intention to develop an allergen policy which relates to all allergens, 

the link below will give you a better understanding of the rationale and reasons why we feel that 
this is necessary. 

 
https://www.allergyuk.org/resources/model-policy-for-allergy-at-school/  (please copy and paste 

into your browser) 

 
Termly Meetings 

 
We will be holding termly meetings as an opportunity for your child’s class teacher to share    

curriculum learning taking place this term and an opportunity for parents to ask any questions. 
 

Class 3 - Wednesday 21st September at 3.20 pm 
 

Class 1 - Thursday 22nd September at 3.20 pm 
 

Class 2 - Wednesday 28th September at 3.20 pm 

PTFA 
 

Prior to the AGM on October 21st, we would like to invite any parents/grandparents/friends of 
the school in for a cuppa and a chat on Tuesday 20th September at 2.30 pm to find out how our 

PTFA works with and benefits the school. 
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Celebration Assembly 

 
Friday 21st October 2022 

 
2pm in Coads Green Village Hall 

 
Family & Friends welcome 

 
Refreshments will be available for a donation   

courtesy of the PTFA 

 
PTFA AGM 

 
Friday 21st October 2022 at 1.30pm  

 
Coads Green Village Hall 

 
For any parent, friend of Coads Green Primary 

 
We would love to see as many new faces as   

possible.  

All of the children have been learning about Cornwall this half term and to consolidate their 
learning, we will be holding a Cornish Day on Monday 17th October. 
 
We will be running various workshops around the school where the children will have a 
chance to speak Cornish, dance, bake and produce art work all linked to Cornwall.   

 

 

Launceston Carnival - Saturday 8th October 2022 
 

We are hoping to enter the children’s walking group category - Watch this space! 

Launceston Carnival 
 

Wine & Wisdom 
 

Friday 30th September  
 

Launceston Town Hall 7.00 pm 
 

Teams of 6 £30.00 per team 
 

Booking essential 
 

Launceston Carnival 
 

Join in the fun with our Scarecrow competition 
 

For more information call 
 

07923445332 
 

To be judged 3-7 October 2022 
 

Prize for the best Scarecrow within the Town 
boundary 
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